The current study was carried out in Beer Sheva, Israel, by Dr. Ziad Alhmameda, a resident in family medicine, and his advisor Dr. Ziva Stahl at Ben Gurion University of the Negev, as part of the residency program to earn certification as a family medicine specialist. The study was conducted among family medicine residents across Israel, at all stages of their residency. The study examined residents’ attitudes towards preventive medicine, their training in preventive medicine and their evaluation of residency programs regarding preventive medicine and health promotion. Based on the study results, we concluded that most residents have positive attitudes towards preventive medicine and feel secure treating cardiovascular disease but feel less secure treating oncology patients. We argue that residents should receive preventive medicine training in the early stages of their residency training. Regarding clinical experience, we recommend emphasizing oncologic disease based on cases of patients treated at the clinic alongside case descriptions drawn from the literature for exposure to a broader range of cases, which may not be seen in the clinical setting. We also recommend that residents do rotations in oncology wards for further exposure to clinical cases. Additionally, we believe it would be beneficial for all family medicine residents, in Israel and abroad, to visit home hospices for terminally ill patients as part of their clinical rotations. Further, we recommend including the topic of nutritional counseling in the early stages of residency. 
